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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
To celebrate the end of our “Land Ahoy!” topic we will be having a pirate WOW day. This 
will take place on Friday 16th February and involves dressing up as pirates! If you cannot 
provide a costume, we will be making art and craft resources throughout the day to become 
a pirate.  
 
We are really looking forward to celebrating the children’s hard work with a fantastic fun 
filled day.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mr Bradshaw and Miss Blyth  

 

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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